November 12, 1965

Dr. Willard R. Taylor Nazarene Theological Seminary 1700 East Meyer Boulevard Kansas City 31, Missouri

Dear Dr. Taylor:

Thank you for your letter of November 6. Certainly we do understand the circumstances that arise making it necessary for individual plans to change. We felt that we were very fortunate in that there was the only one adjustment that had to be made in the whole program. There was, of course, another minor adjustment - Dr. Kinghorn dashed away from the seminary and brought his lecture notes for a class instead of a paper. He, therefore, had the interesting task of trying to present from memory what he had so carefully prepared.

We felt the conference was a fine success, and we are encouraged for the future of W.T.S.

Sincerely yours,

Merne A. Harris Secretary Wesleyan Theological Society

MAH: mb